
From: Pete, Aaron
Sent: 4/26/2011 12:57:53 PM
To: Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Homer, 
Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); San Bruno 
Gas Safety (SanBmnoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: MAOP Validation Methodology

Mr. Johnson, here is a copy of the response letter being sent to you from Mr. Clark concerning your 
company's MAOP Validation Methodology.

Thank you,

Aaron K. Pete

Executive Assistant to .Director Rich Clark

Consumer Protection & Safety Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone (415) 703-2179

Fax (415) 703-3533

\ KPohcmc. ca.2ov
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